August 2020 Newsletter

Dear Friends and members,

It's been a long time since you received our last newsletter for obvious reasons! We hope you are all well and coping as best as you can during these difficult times. Our website has been regularly updated throughout the Covid-19 lockdown, unfortunately with news of event cancellations!

As you are all aware our planned events for 2020 have all had to be cancelled to date starting with our big Easter music reunion in Les Herbiers during April, our participation in The Newtown Outdoor Festival and our Newtown Carnival float in June and the Les Herbiers Chrono 2020 through to the very sad news of the cancellation of the Newtown Food festival in September which both Newtown and Les Herbiers Twinning Associations have contributed to annually since September 2014. Please see our website for details of all our previous events: http://newtowntwinning.co.uk/prev-events/

AGM Sunday 27th September 2020. Please be aware that due to Covid-19 we will now be holding our 2020 AGM in Dolerw Park at 11.00am on Sunday 27th. You are invited to join us and we will be providing Gazebos for shelter. Important: Please can we ask you to contact us at: newtowntwinning@gmail.com to confirm your attendance also please be aware that we will require you to bring your own portable seating. It is important that you confirm your attendance as we will be maintaining social distancing during the meeting and will need to make provision for all attending.

Very best wishes to all and keep safe

Newtown Twinning Association